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This bill does nothing to address providing homeless folks with actual housing or 

other resources. It merely decriminalizes laws which are already not enforced, i.e. 

with regards to public camping. Legislation should address the actual issues causing 

homelessness rather than focusing on "decriminalization" as this "solution" does not 

help people - it keeps them homeless. 


